
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi William, 

CONFIDENTIAL, Subject to Protective Order, ECF No. 183 

Va I eri e Farr [va I eri e_fa rr@ao.uscourts.gov] 

8/28/2018 11 :51 :00 AM 
William Moormann [Wil liam_Moormann@fd.org] 

Re: INCORRECT NOA CODES 

I will process the actions using the AO 52s manually, and return the RDEs. 

Thanks, 

Valerie Farr 
Human Resources Specialist 
Staffing Services Branch 
Court HR Division 
Administrative Office Of The U.S. Courts 
(202) 502-1226 (tel) 
(202) 502-3155 (fax) 

We are interested in evaluating customer satisfaction with services provided by the Human Resources Office 
staff We appreciate your taking a few moments to complete our Online Customer Comment Card. 

William Moormann --08/28/2018 11 :39:00 AM--Valerie, The Defender and I are in DC for training. The corrected 
forms has now been submitted via 

From: William Moormann <William_Moormann@fd.org> 
To: "valerie_farr@ao.uscourts.gov" <valerie_farr@ao.uscourts.gov> 
Date: 08/28/2018 11 :39 AM 
Subject: Re: INCORRECT NOA CODES 

Valerie, 

The Defender and I are in DC for training. The corrected forms has now been submitted via HRMIS. 

Does that resolve the issue? 

Thanks 

Bill 

Get Outlook for Android 

On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 9:49 AM -0400, "Valerie_Farr@ao.uscourts.gov" <Valerie Farr@ao.uscourts.gov> 
wrote: 
Good Morning, 

The ROE Personnel Actions on Caryn Strickland and Jared Martin Martin was returned due to an incorrect NOA 
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CONFIDENTIAL, Subject to Protective Order, ECF No. 183 

code. Since these employees are going from a graded position to ungraded position, the NOA Code should be 894B -
Pay Adjustment, Change in Pay Plan. Please submit an AO 193, with the correct NOA Code on both employees no later 
than today for this pay period processing. 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

Thanks, 

Valerie Farr 
Human Resources Specialist 
Staffing Services Branch 
Court HR Division 
Administrative Office Of The U.S. Courts 
(202) 502-1226 (tel) 
(202) 502-3155 (fax) 

We are interested in evaluating customer satisfaction with services provided by the Human Resources Office 
staff We appreciate your taking a few moments to complete our Online Customer Comment Card. 
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